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FY2023 GOLD PRODUCTION AND COST GUIDANCE  
 
Ten Sixty Four Limited (“Ten Sixty Four” or the “Company”) provides the following 
production and cost guidance for its Co-O Gold Mine (“Co-O”) in the Philippines.  

After the completion of a detailed management audit and review, FY2023 guidance 
for Co-O is as follows: 

 Production: 84,000 – 89,000 ounces 
 Average All-In-Sustaining-Cost (“AISC"): US$1,320 – US$1,370 per ounce 

A greater focus on underground development in FY2023 will see production slightly 
down on the 89,789 ounces achieved in FY2022 with AISC around or slightly down 
from the US$1,362 per ounce in FY2022. 

Costs for the Tigerway Decline development are excluded from AISC and expected 
to be around US$232 per ounce in FY2023. We are pleased to confirm that despite 
the impact of COVID-19 the completion timeline of the Tigerway Decline for the third 
quarter of 2024 will remain unchanged.   

Commenting on the FY2023 guidance, Executive Chairman Jeffery McGlinn said: 

“Co-O continues to be a reliable operation producing unhedged gold at a good 
margin for Ten Sixty Four. Our team in the Philippines is doing an excellent job in 
maintaining the consistent output of the operation while building a strong base for 
future production and mine life.” 

This announcement has been authorised for release by the Board of Ten Sixty 
Four Limited.  
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   For further information please contact: 

INVESTORS: MEDIA: 
Jennifer Nguyen 
Investor Relations 
+61 8 9474 1330 
investor@x64.gold 

Michael Vaughan  
Fivemark Partners 
+61 422 602 720 
michael.vaughan@fivemark.com.a   
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